
   

  

 

 

Circular number: 2015-37 Contact: Michael Fodor 

Date: December 23, 2015 Telephone: 212-897-8136 

 

Subject: Product Reassignment and Discontinuation of Bins 12 and 37  

 

Effective for Monday, December 28, 2015, ninety-eight (98) products in total will be reassigned 
across ISE and ISE Gemini.  A list of the product moves is provided in the link below.  
Immediately following the reassignment, Bins 12 and 37 will be discontinued. 
 
Prior to the effective date, a Symbol Reassignment Info Alert will be distributed. 
   

 
ISE and ISE Gemini December 2015 Reallocation 
 

The ISE and ISE Gemini product list is available at the following link: 
http://www.ise.com/options/products-traded/.   
 
For additional questions, please contact Market Operations by email at helpdesk@ise.com or by 
phone at 877-473-9989.  
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